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California's Revised LLC Statute Could Have Profound 
Effects on Entertainment Industry Limited Liability 
Companies
January 16, 2014

Ekong Udoekwere, an attorney in the Corporate group, has authored an article on how California's 
revised limited liability company (LLC) statute could impact many entertainment industry LLCs in the 
state. The article highlights how all of the changes to the law could result in significant and 
unintended consequences to entertainment LLCs.
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